Howard County G/T Honor Band Auditions
Date:
Tuesday, January 10


(snow date:  Wednesday, Jan. 11)
Place:
Burleigh Manor Middle School

                
Directions: 
Take Rt. 29 North.  



Exit at Rt. 108 West. 



Turn right at the third light onto Centennial Lane.

Burleigh Manor is approximately a mile up the road,



and is the second school on the left.


  Name         Last Initial
      School
     Instrument 

Room
    Time          

	  Sydnee
	   R.
	GCES
	Bass Clarinet
	1
	6:55

	  Sarah
	   N.
	GCES
	Flute
	1
	5:05

	  Julia
	   L.
	GCES
	Clarinet
	2
	5:20

	  Alice
	   Y.
	GCES
	Clarinet
	2
	5:25

	  Julia 
	   P.
	GCES
	French Horn
	3
	6:40

	  Sarah
	   L.
	GCES
	Trumpet
	3
	5:30

	  Jaylen
	   B.
	GCES
	Baritone
	4
	6:50

	Alexander
	   S.
	GCES
	Tuba
	4
	5:55

	Ezra
	 S.
	GCES
	Alto Saxophone
	5
	5:25

	Colby
	 T.
	GCES
	Alto Saxophone
	5
	5:30

	Jake
	 S.
	GCES
	Percussion
	6
	5:00

	
	
	
	
	
	


 Please arrive approximately 20 minutes before the scheduled audition time.
When you arrive to Burleigh Manor Middle School, check in with a “greeter” to find out where the audition room is located, then go to the band room to deposit coats and cases.  Students may warm-up and practice in the band room prior to the audition.  Do not play in the hallway.  I wish you all the very best!!







Sincerely,







Ronald D. Bowman
Dear Parents,

Congratulations!  Your child has been chosen to audition for the Howard County Elementary Gifted and Talented Band. This selection was based on the ability of your child to perform music of above-average difficulty, and his/her demonstration of a high level of commitment and responsibility.  All elementary band students are eligible; however, each band director has been asked to select only qualified students as representatives of their school.  Please encourage your child to be considerate of the feelings of his/her peers who may not have been selected.

If your child is selected to participate in the GT Band, he/she will be fully expected to attend ALL rehearsals and the performance.  Thank you for understanding that 100% attendance has to be absolutely mandatory to accomplish our goals with the students.  Enclosed is a schedule of events with important dates, times, and locations.  Transportation to and from the rehearsals and the performance is your responsibility; however, a list of band members will be supplied, so that carpools can be arranged.  Also, as you might expect, the music will require a great deal of home practice, and we thank you in advance for reminding your child of his/her responsibility to the ensemble.  Finally, there will be a $100 tuition fee for those students who are selected to cover expenses. Tuition should be paid at the first rehearsal on February 2, 2012. Checks should be made out to HCPSS (Howard County Public School System). Students name and ID# must be included on the check.

Auditions will be held on Tuesday, January 10, at Burleigh Manor Middle School.  They will take place from 4:30 – 8:00 PM.  A schedule of specific audition times will be distributed to band directors before the Winter Break.  The auditions will be organized and scheduled by instrument (all players on each instrument will be scheduled consecutively in the same audition room).  If schools are closed that day due to inclement weather, auditions will be held on Wednesday, January 11.  Your child has received the audition music that he/she is to prepare.  The audition will include scales, a prepared piece, and some sight-reading.  Directions to BMMS: from Rt. 29 take the Rt. 108 West exit. Turn right at the third light onto Centennial Lane. Burleigh Manor is approximately a mile up the road, the second school on the left.
If your child is able to participate in this audition, all rehearsals, and the concert, please fill out and sign the registration form you have received with this letter.  Return it to his/her band director as soon as possible (he/she will probably give you a deadline date...), as all forms must be in the inter-school mail by Friday, December 9. We thank you for your cooperation and hope to see your child at the audition!

Sincerely,

Kendall Davis & Peggy White

Directors of Howard County 

Elementary Gifted and Talented Band

